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Rehabilitation Funds . 
 
 
 

Dear Patrick, 
 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the Executive Committee of the OIC (“Comitato 
Esecutivo”) has examined the view stated by EFRAG on the “IFRIC Draft Interpretation D4 
Decommissioning, Restoration and Environmental Rehabilitation Funds”. 
 

We support the issuance of an Ifric Interpretation of these changes to avoid 
inconsis tencies developing in practice.  
 

We agree with the comments expressed by EFRAG. 
 

In particular, the OIC believes that the D4 approach is consistent with the philosophy of 
international accounting standars. We support the proposed approached because is easy in the 
application end rigorous in the theory. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Prof. Angelo Provasoli 
   (OIC – Chairman)  

 


